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WELCOME TO  

 

JUNE SCRIPTURE -  

 

God is faithful, by whom you were called into 

the fellowship of his Son, Jesus Christ our Lord.  

1 Corinthians 1:9  

Morning Worship 

June 13, 2021 

 

Welcome 

 

Lift High The Name 

 

This Is Amazing Grace 

 

I Will Wait For You 

 

Forever  

 

Prayer 

 

Sermon 

Pastor Ken 

Lord I Need You 

 

Scripture Reading 

 

Closing Prayer 

 THIS WEEK: JUNE 13-JUNE 19 

 

SUNDAY     

Worship...8:00am, 9:15am,10:30am  

Sunday School… 9:15am & 10:30am 

Youth Super Summer Meeting  

Room 104...11:45am  

STARS 511 Women’s Bible 

Study...4:30pm 

 

MONDAY              

Staff Meeting...1:15pm 

 

TUESDAY   

No Scheduled Activities 

 

WEDNESDAY  

Pastor’s Bible Study & Prayer...6:00pm 

Youth...6:15-7:30pm 

Adult Choir...6:30pm-7:30pm 

 

THURSDAY   

No Scheduled Activities 

 

FRIDAY    

OWLS Leave For Eureka Springs 

 

SATURDAY    

Operation Christmas Child (OCC)  

Crafting...10:00am 

Skills Day At The Falls …10:00am-1:00pm 

Office Hours:   

Monday-Thursday 8:00am-4:00pm, Friday 8:00am-Noon  

We have  
an app! 

“Kearney FBC” 
303 South Grove Street 

Kearney, MO 64060 
816.628.5693 

www.kearneyfbc.com 

Stand Forever  
a broadcast 

ministry of  
FBC Kearney 

June 13, 2021 



WE ARE GLAD  

YOU’RE HERE  

WITH US TODAY! 

We’re grateful to have all of you with us this  

morning in worship. If you’re a guest with us, I 

want to extend a warm welcome on behalf of 

our church family. I want you to know we believe 

what we talk about here. Contrary to what a lot 

of people think, as Christians, we don’t think we 

have it all together. In fact, we know we don’t 

and that’s why we’re here. Most of us have 

looked for answers to life’s questions in a lot of  

different places and we’ve found that Jesus really 

is the one with the answers, so our quest  for      

understanding includes studying the book he’s 

given to us . . . the Bible. We know people wrote 

it, but they were people that God inspired to do 

so. So, we believe it! 

 

If you’d like to talk about anything we talk about 

today or anything related to your experience, 

one of our staff or I would love the opportunity to 

visit with you. I hope you’ll take the time to fill out 

the CONNECTION CARD and drop it in the         

offering plate at the end of the service.                     

We’ll be in touch! 

 

Thanks again for choosing to worship with us               

today. 

 

Pastor Ken  

SERVING OPPORTUNITIES Love      Grow     Serve 

  ANNOUNCEMENTS 

STARS 511.  Ladies, STARS 511 team would like to  
invite you to participate in "A Truthfilled Summer" 
TODAY at 4:30pm.  Kim Smith will be sharing her 
watercolor painting talent, and will help us do our 
own painting. Connie Seuell will also be introducing 
a summer activity that we are excited to co-host.  
Hope you can join us!  Sign up at STARS 511 on the 
church website, or at the Welcome Center.  
 
Family Campout. June 25-26, Camp Branch 
Campground, Smithville Lake. Trapshooting on  
Saturday, June 26, at nearby KCTA Trap Range 
(camping not required if you just want to shoot 
trap).  Day visitors are welcome (a fee may be  
assessed at the gate). For location information at 
Camp Branch contact the church office. You will 
reserve your own site. In addition to camping out 
with your family and friends, and the reserved  
trapshooting Saturday morning, we’ll also enjoy 
fishing, hiking, biking, boating (bring your own 
boat!), great food, and campfire fellowships. 
 
Skills Day. This is a skills learning event for everyone 
where you can learn life skills from volunteer church 
members (a waiver and release form must be 
signed by an adult or parent). June 19 at the Falls 
from 10:00am-1:00pm.  Lunch will be provided.  
Contact James Wynn (text 816.510.4014) or Tim 
Bovard (816.602.1202) if you have questions. 
 
VBS. VBS-Destination Dig will be July 11-15 from  
6:00-8:30pm.  We will become junior archaeologists 
and study tangible pieces of the past to learn 
about who Jesus is and why He came. Along the 
way, they’ll uncover the truth of Jeremiah 29:13 
that God reveals Himself to us when we seek and 
search for Him with all our hearts.  If you're  
interested in helping, please fill out a VBS  
Volunteer card at the Welcome Center.  
 
Dr. Parker and Lori, along with the First Family,  
extend sincere Christian sympathy to the family 
and friends of Ruth Turnage in her recent passing.  

A warm welcome to our newest First Baptist Family 
member Crystal Kraus. If you haven’t already had 
the opportunity, introduce yourself to our newest 
member and welcome her to our FBC family. 
 
Kidz Camp.  August 9-12 at Miracle Hills Ranch,  
Bethany, MO. Cost is $130 per child, $25 deposit 
(2nd child in the same family is half price) Kidz 
Camp is for children who have completed grades 
2nd through 5th. More information is available at 
kearneyfbc.com. Deadline to register is July 25. 
 
Women’s Fall Retreat.  Ladies!!!!  After having to 
cancel last year’s retreat, we have the MOST  
EXCITING NEWS!!!!  We will be heading back to The 
Keeter Center in Branson for our Faith Over Fear 
Spring Retreat, April 8-10, 2022. Yes, we know this 
much notice isn’t normal!  But, since we don’t know 
what normal is anymore, we wanted to give you 
plenty of time to start planning.  But mostly, we 
wanted to give you something to look forward to.  
Brochures with all the details are available at the 
information desk. We will not begin registration until 
January 2022. 
 
Operation Christmas Child. June Collection Items: 
Hair Items, (headbands, bows, elastics, etc.) small 
tote bags, purses and coloring books.   
 
We are excited to share new ways to hear sermons 
online. You can listen to “Stand Forever” A  
broadcast ministry of FBC Kearney on Wilkins Radio 
Network 1380am and 96.1fm. Programs can also be 
heard through: computers and laptops, iPhone  
and Android apps, Alexa, and Podcast Sites: Apple, 
Google, Spotify, Amazon Music, Sticher and  
Buzzsprout. 

Nursery Worker. Volunteers needed to serve for  
1 hour on Sundays in the Nursery during the 
8:00am service. Contact Teresa Keeler if  
interested. (tkeeler@kearneyfbc.com) 


